
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: April 1, 2025 

Subject: United Medical Center Closing and Cedar Hill Regional Medical Center GW Health 
Opening 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) would like to inform you about an important update regarding our 
hospital network. On April 15, 2025, United Medical Center Hospital will permanently close all services. This 
includes the closure of outpatient, emergency, inpatient, medical, surgical, behavioral health, ancillary, and 
support services. 
 
On the same day, April 15, 2025, Cedar Hill Regional Medical Center GW Health will open on the St. Elizabeth’s 
campus in Ward 8 (1200 Pecan Street SE, Washington, DC 20032). Cedar Hill Regional Medical Center GW Health 
is a new privately operated, full-service hospital that will be part of the AmeriHealth Caritas DC provider 
network.  
 
To learn more about Cedar Hill Regional Medical Center GW Health, visit www.cedarhillregional.com.  
 
Please be assured that our network remains strong and fully equipped to meet the healthcare needs of our 
community. In addition to Cedar Hill Hospital, we have other hospitals in the network that continue to provide 
comprehensive medical services, including: 
 

• Howard University Hospital  

• MedStar Washington Hospital Center  

• Medstar Georgetown Hospital  

• Children’s National Hospital  

• Sibley Hospital  

• George Washington Hospital 
 
If you have questions about this communication or require assistance during this transition, please contact your 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC Provider Account Executive or call Provider Services at 202-408-2237. We are 
committed to ensuring a smooth transition and continued support for our valued providers. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing partnership and dedication to patient care. 
 
Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC  
 
 

http://www.cedarhillregional.com/

